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Notice Regarding Recognition of Extraordinary Losses 
 
 

TOPPAN Holdings Inc. (the “Company”) announces the recognition of extraordinary losses in the financial results 
for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2025 (April 1, 2024 to March 31, 2025), as detailed below. 
 
 
1. Recording of extraordinary losses 

The Company is engaged in keeping growth businesses growing and restructuring its operations to achieve a 
transformation of its business portfolio. After reviewing the estimated return on investment in assets owned by the 
décor materials business, information-related printing business, and other businesses considering their decreased 
profitability, the Company recorded impairment losses of 67,118 million yen as extraordinary losses for the fiscal 
year ended March 31, 2025 in compliance with the Accounting Standard for Impairment of Fixed Assets. 
 
 
2. Impact on business results 

The afore-mentioned extraordinary losses have been included in the Consolidated Financial Results for the 
Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2025 [Japanese GAAP], released on May 14, 2025. 
 

 


